






Resources may commence with the operation contingent upon compliance with the above 
restrictions. 

Thank you for your interest in and consideration for the natural resources of South Dakota. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Hudson 
Engineering Manager I 
Minerals and Mining Program 
Telephone: (605) 773-4201 
E-mail: ro berta.hudson@state.sd. us

cc: Stan Michals, Department of Game, Fish and Parks 
Dustin Lloyd, Archaeological Research Center 
Gage Koistinen, Rapid City Office 

\s/


